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lfii']Q^< '̂EhPbll^ 

c 
o 
o 

S o 

^ rn 

o 
S m 

^ I 

Docketing Case No.: 

Notes: 
So, "by law", our provider of electricity must help its customers use less of then* product. Great "law". Anyone 
with even a median IQ knows that if you sell fewer products you are probably going to have less profit. So, 
Business 101 would suggest that you cut costs. But not if the company is controlled by the IDIOTS at the 
PUCO. FirstEnergy's NEW PROGRAM is "optional" (big change from 2009) but we all have to pay more for 
the electricity that we will not be using because FirstEnergy cant make less profit. How would that look? We 
are told that the program is voluntary but the rate increase is not Do the math: $1.50 per month, less $.30 cost 
of bulb times 4.5 million customers for 3 years (because this is a "temporary" program") equals $194,400,000. 
Not a bad deal for them. The folks at the PUCO should be hung fi*om the highest tree. Please stop this insanity. 
The "Public" in the PUCO does not have the choice to purchase electricity elsewhere so we are made to pay 
more for using less. Do you really care about the "Public"? Are we going to be charged for the deposal of these 
mercury containing CFL bulbs as well?? I imderstand that they are also really good for our environment. 

Please docket the attached in the case nimiber above. 
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